

'Encourage, Enable, Empower'

Tel: 01908 373748 email: office@chestnuts.milton-keynes.sch.uk www.chestnutsprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss Becky Skillings
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Katie Robins
Assistant Headteachers: Mrs Sam Sear & Mrs Nicola Tearle

9th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we are all adjusting to our 'new normal', I wanted to take the opportunity to remind families who have been with us for a while, and inform new families of some guidelines regarding photographing or videoing children at or on their way to and from school.

We fully support families in recording key milestones and events, as memories of their children's growth and development, but need to remind you that posting photographs of children without the consent of their parents is not allowed. We also have children within our school community who are unable to live with one or both parents, and need their locations protecting. Innocently posting a photograph of your child at school, with others in the background, could unknowingly allow that child's whereabouts to be shared and traced by a parent and therefore leave that child at risk.

Please support us to keep all of our children safe by not posting photographs or videos that include anyone other than your own children.

Thank you for your support

Yours faithfully

Becky Skillings Headteacher















